
                                                                             
    

 

Dear Friends In Christ: 
 Thank you for your generosity as we collected $5,663 for the Annual Pentecost 
Collection which helps educate seminarians and priests, as well as help meet the 
healthcare costs of our retired priests. A gentle reminder that next Sunday we will take up 
a special Second Collection for the earthquake victims in Nepal. Thank you in advance 
for your generosity. 

 Congratulations to Maureen Fitzgerald who made her Final Profession in the Secular 
Franciscan Order on Sunday, May 17th.  As a Secular Franciscan she seeks to pattern 
her life after Christ in the Spirit of St. Francis of Assisi. Secular Franciscans strive to turn 
the other cheek, walk the extra mile, suffer as Christ suffered, pray as He prayed, forgive 
as He forgave and love as He loved. 

 In the "great commission," Jesus calls us to the work of collecting the pieces of our 
broken lives and world and reassembling the shards into the wholeness, the peace, the 
compassion that God intended for us and our world. Jesus promises us that He will be 
with us in the work of putting things back together and mending torn relationships and 
shattered spirits.  May today's solemnity of the Trinity open our minds to a new 
awareness of God's loving presence in every broken and torn piece of our lives; may we 
imitate God in the person of Jesus, becoming His prophets and disciples of reconciliation 
and justice; may we embrace and be embraced by God's Spirit of love and mercy to live 
our lives, in all their fragments and pieces, in humble, joyful gratitude.  In Christ’s Peace, 
Fr. Dave 
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The Lancaster Catholic Carnival is introducing a BRAND NEW four night schedule 
that packs all the excitement in a condensed format. Join us from Wednesday, June 17 
through Saturday, June 20 from 6pm to 11pm. Admission is $3 for adults and FREE for 

children six and under. Ride all night bracelets can once again be purchased. Learn more about the ride all 
night bracelets, food, rides, games, nightly entertainment and volunteer opportunities by visiting 
www.lchsyes.org/Carnival. 
 
Lancaster Catholic invites our community to give thanks with us for all those who support Catholic High at a 
Community Jazz Mass on Sunday, May 31, 2015 at 6pm in Berger Gym. 
 
Lancaster Catholic High School has announced their Summer 2015 Summer Camp offerings. Early bird 
specials are available and classes will fill up fast so please visit www.lchsyes.org/Camps for more information 
and to register. 



Parish Calendar Events 

Sunday,  May 31 Children’s Liturgy of the Word/9:00 a.m. Mass 
  Blood Pressure Screenings/after all Masses 

 

Monday, June 1 Parish Council/7:00 p.m./Room 11                 

    

 

Tuesday, June 2 Bazaar Workers Social Ministry/9:00 a.m.—
  12:00 Noon/Social Hall 

   

Wednesday, June 3 

  Adoration/9:30 a.m.—3:30 p.m. 

 

Thursday, June 4 Off The Streets/7:00 p.m./Rooms 13—16 

     

Friday,  June 5 First Friday—6:30 a.m. Mass followed by  

  Eucharistic Adoration & Benediction before 

  9:00 a.m. Mass 

 

Saturday, June 6  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you are new to the parish, please call the office to register. 
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                               Wedding Banns                                                               

Bann II—Joseph Caulfield/Laura Krieger 

Bann II—Ryan Thomas/Elyse Brown 

Bann III—Andrew Sheaffer/Jessica Egan                                                   

Mass Intentions  

                                              
Monday, June 1 

                 
9:00 a.m.   Kathleen Fleming                                 

Requested by Patrick Murphy 

                                          
Tuesday,  June 2 

                  
6:30 a.m.  Jacqueline A. Curry                                          

Requested by the Romano Family           

                                      
Wednesday,  June 3 

 

No Mass                                                     
Adoration 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  

                                                  
Thursday,  June 4 

                 
6:30 a.m. 

Olivia Grace Dusablon                                    
Requested by Al & Vicki Testa & Family 

                                           
Friday,  June 5 

 

6:30 a.m.                   

                  
9:00 a.m. 

 

Pete Sabedra                                         
Requested by Larry & Stella Beat                                                                  

Joseph Devoy                                          
Requested by Mary Beth & James 

Cramer 

                                               
Saturday,  June 6 

                 
4:00 p.m. 

                                                                         
Jessie Gagliardo                                       

Requested by Bob, Angela & Zach   
Richards                                

                                                
Sunday, June 7 

                    
7:30 a.m. 

                                                                                            
Fran Gibes                                            

Requested by the Hagen & Gibes    
Families 

Sunday,  June 7 9:00 a.m. 
People of Parish 

                                                  
Sunday,  June 7 

               
11:00 a.m. 

Jacqueline Long                                        
Requested by The Mc Kennons 

   

IN YOUR PRAYERS REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISH  
ESPECIALLY …                                                                                                                                                              

Katie Martin West, John Scheuerman, Jr., Mickey Falcone,  Dennis Devorchik,                             
Logan Andrew Bomgardner, Helen White, John Byrnes,  Wayne Moyer,          

James McMahon , Catherine Gaenzle, Ted Kita,  Janet Kennedy, Rose Fronczak,  
Ann Martin , Sheri White , William Buehler, Henry Cyr, Frances Graham, 
Catherine DeMott, Kenneth Campbell and  all those in the Prayer Circle.                                   

  

 Sick and Shut Ins:    

Please notify the Parish Office, 569-8531,  if you have a loved one from the parish 
who is in need of our prayers and would like their name placed in  the bulletin.                                   

Please notify the Parish Office  @ 569-8531,  when you enter the hospital. Also, 
call if you desire weekly or monthly Communion  brought to you in your home                             

or if you know of someone who does.                                                                    
Readings for the week of June 7, 2015 

THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 
 
First Reading: Exodus 24:3—8   
   
Second Reading:  Hebrews 9:11—15  
 
Gospel:  Mark 14:12—16, 22—26    
 

   Rest in Peace    

Amelia Bordeau 

Constance Carpenter 

  Congratulations 

United in Marriage 

Kevin Ganon & Alissa Popalis 



Our Christian Community welcomes 
 

Allison Anna Aukett, Robert Jay Preniczky,        

Jack Henry Wilson 
 

Born of the water and the Holy Spirit in the    
Sacrament of Baptism 

Saint John Neumann Parish                                May 31, 2015 

Lancaster, PA                                                                          THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

Collections 

Adult Envelopes/Loose. . . . . . .May 24, 2015. . . . . . $ 14,497.00 

Lenten Appeal to date. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $167,862.00 

Children and Youth. . . . . . . . . .May 24, 2015. . . . . . $          91.85 

Pentecost. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  May 24, 2015. . . . . . $    5,663.00 

Online Giving—Faith Direct. . . Reported end of Month 

Lenten Appeal Goal  $162,400.00 
Thank you for your generosity! 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
Relief Efforts in Nepal —June 7 

Catholic Communication Campaign—June 21 

                                                                                                     

Script—Giving Cards    
No. of orders last weekend:  15 

Year-to-Date Sales:     $119,005 

Year-to-Date Earned:  $    6,130.87 

Turkey Hill Gift Cards are now available through the gift card 
program at St. John Neumann.  These cards can be used to 
purchase retail products, as well as, gas purchases.  Also, gift 
cards are available now to Bonefish Grill and California Pizza 
Kitchen in addition to Dairy Queen--for a cooling summer 
treat! 
Stop by the table outside the Library and Parish Office for 
details. 

Stewardship Messages from Youth & Children’s Envelopes: 
“I cleaned up the dinner table.” 

“I volunteered to clean the cafeteria at school.” 

“I weeded the garden.”                                                     

      We are a Stewardship Parish 

 

       PARISH HEALTH MINISTRY                       

 Family Staying Fit Together  

  May is National Physical Fitness and Sports Month. 
This is a great time to focus on the benefits of getting active.  For this 
article, I want to focus on family fitness. How can family fitness 
together possibly be achieved? The best way to get fit and spend 
more time together as a family is to put the two together. This 
doesn’t mean you have to go to the gym together and workout for an 
hour each day. It probably makes more sense to incorporate activity 
(exercise) normally into your day. 

  Besides staying fit, there are other benefits and rewards to family 
fitness.  

Exercising together makes it easier to stay fit. 
Family activity can help family through stressful times. 
It can enable families to get closer together. 
This can enable parents to find opportunities to coach children 

on how to take on a challenges and how to deal with 
failures. 

Family activity can provide opportunities to enjoy silly moments 
together. 

*It can be a powerful glue to help hold a family together. 

  Here are some fun ideas for family fitness together: Make time for 
play. Set aside 30 minutes to one hour at least three times a week to 
do fun exercise with your children. Instead of watching TV for your 
down time, go outside and play ball, tag or other fun game. Be sure to 
incorporate more walking and bicycling into your day.  

Set aside a family “worktime” with every member helping with active 
housecleaning, washing the windows or gardening. Remember this is 
exercise too! Consider singing and dancing while you clean. 

Plan active family outings each weekend and on the holidays. 

Buy sports equipment for birthdays and other gifts times for each 
family member. Consider buying kites, jump ropes, Frisbees and balls. 

Walk and bicycle everywhere you can to such places as grocery store, 
school, library or sports events. Keep a log everyone’s mileage and 
use a family exercise log or colorful stickers to track everyone’s 
progress. Make your walk or bike ride a friendly competition. 

Try a new activity together as a family. Choose a new sport and learn 
it together. 

Eleanor Nuffort-Parish Nurse 

Information from www.webmd.com/parenting/raising-fit-kids/move/
family-fitness-ideas 

ALL ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE NEXT SERRA CLUB 
MEETING which will be held on Wednesday, June 3rd, at 
San Juan Bautista, 425 S. Duke St., Lancaster, PA. Mass is 
at 9:00 a.m. and the celebrant is Father Allan Wolf. 
Breakfast will follow at Alice’s diner, 1665 Lincoln Hwy. 
East, approximately 2 miles from the church. The Serra 
Club fosters vocations to the priesthood and religious 
life. Questions can be directed to Frank Gappa @ 717-

392-6549. 

St. John Neumann’s Support Group invites you to our June 
luncheon meeting to be held at Florentino’s Airport 
Restaurant on Tuesday, June 2nd at 1:00 p.m. If 
transportation is needed, please call Eleanor Rusin                
@717-569-7867 to make arrangements. 



St. Anne School – Your Parish School! 
 

The last school Mass will be celebrated on Monday at 8:30 a.m.  All are welcome. 

Monday is the last day for our Kindergarteners and students in Pre-K 
4, and Tuesday is the last day of school for our Pre-K 3.  Have a great 
summer! See you next fall! 

Junior High here I come! Junior high parents are invited to attend a 
meeting on Monday at 6 p.m. to learn all about the exciting “junior high years” at 
SAS. 

Award Ceremony. The award ceremony for the end of the third trimester will be 
held on Thursday following morning prayers in the school gym. Congratulations to 
all of our students on a great job! 

LAST DAY!! The last day of school for students in grades 1-7 
is this Thursday with an 11 a.m. dismissal. Enjoy your 
summer! And don’t forget to read!! 

Registrations are being accepted at St. Anne School for the 2015-2016 school year. 
Please contact the school office at 394-6711 for a school tour, “shadowing” 
opportunities for students, or information about the school including registration 
packets. You can also check us out at www.stannelancaster.org for more 
information! We would love to have you at our school! 

Religious Education  
 

Religious Education Updates                                                                

Tomorrow, June 1, there will be a wonderful 
opportunity for Families in Lancaster at St. 
Leo’s Church: 

Bishop Gainer invites you to join him on a 
journey of prayer and healing for our families 
in preparation for the World Meeting of 
Families in Philadelphia. Included are 
presentations by bestselling author, 
Christopher West and music by Jason Clark. 
The journey begins by attending an evening of 
Eucharistic reflection and Adoration. These 
will be held from 7 to 9 p.m. at St. Leo the 
Great, Lancaster, June 1. 

Youth Stewardship Envelopes- Some families 
have asked how they may involve their 
children in stewardship: please come to the 
religious education office to pick up 
envelopes that have been designed for the 
youth of our parish. 

Preparations have begun for next year’s 
religious education!   

Religious Education classes will meet on 
Sundays at 8:30am, 10:00am, 12noon, 
5:30pm  and Mondays at 4:45pm and 
6:15pm.  The classes will run 60 minutes.  We 
will begin the year on Sunday, August 30 with 
a family Mass, picnic and games! 

Parents- watch for the card in the mail that 
will give the directions for registering 
online  (middle of June). 

Parishioners, young and old, we need you for 
this wonderful ministry.  You will be given  all 
the support and training you need.  We have 
a few spots available. Please call the Religious 
Education Office at 569-8533. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

NCYC 2015 

We are in the first stages of planning this wonderful faith filled trip that happens in 
November of 2015. 
We have fifteen students and their chaperones at this time. If you would like to be a part of 
this but need more information please call the Youth Office at 717-581-9156.  
 

Senior Mass and Dinner  
Date: June 13, 2015—Mass followed by dinner in the Social Hall.  
Call Yolanda if you have not received your invitation as of yet.  
 

Kairos Update 

Kairos XVII:  November 5-8, 2015 

At this time we are looking to recruit Kairos Leaders for the November retreat.  Applications 
will be mailed out to Kairos attendees.  We have 8 spots for teens and 6 spots for Adult 
team members.   
All team members will meet in June, July and August on one Thursday night of the month. 
(Dates to be designated after first team meeting in June).  
Kairos XVIII: Date to be announces (January??) 
We are awaiting Mariawald for the above Kairos date. If you are interested please fill out an 
application.  
If you have questions, please call Yolanda at 717-475-3407. 
 

Youth Ministry Ninth Grade Team Leaders 

We will have two (2) ninth grade retreats in October.  Please check out snail mail for 
application. We are looking for 12 youth (ninth through eleventh grade) as team members.  
Meetings will begin in June.  

Summer Wish List: 
The Youth Office is looking for the following 

items for VBS: Small Tents, Skateboards, 
4wheelchairs 

Footballs 

Soccer balls 

If you can help with any of 
these items call Yolanda  

at 717-581-9156 ext. 220 
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Our Parish 

Save the Date:  
July 13 - 9 a.m. to 

Noon  
July 15 -9 a.m. to Noon  
July 17 - 9 a.m. to Noon  

-Campers from 4 yrs. to 3rd 
grade- 

Registration Cost:  
$10 per child 

$25.00 three or more      
children 

Call the Youth Office for 
Questions: 

717-581-9156 

VBS Camper Permission 
Slip & other paper will  be 

mailed to parents. 
Camper Registration Dead-

line: July 1, 2015 

 

 

 

 

St John Neumann 

Council 12532 

 

15th Annual Golf Outing 

 

Friday July 17th
 

Tee off 12:30 PM Sharp 

Rain or Shine 

Light Lunch 11:30 AM 

 

Four Seasons Golf Course 

949 Church St., Landisville, PA 

717-898-0104 

 

Make Checks payable to; 
K of C Council 12532 

(July 4th is the deadline!) 
 

Registration Fee is $75 per Golfer 
 

Mail all registration forms and checks 
to: 

Dennis Anspach 
442 Allegiance Drive 

Lititz, PA 17543 

 

 

Player’s Name _______________________ 

Address ____________________________ 

City _______________________________ 

State__________________Zip__________ 

Phone_____________________________ 

Email_____________________________ 

 

Player’s Name _______________________ 

Address ____________________________ 

City _______________________________ 

State__________________Zip__________ 

Phone_____________________________ 

Email_____________________________ 

 

Player’s Name _______________________ 

Address ____________________________ 

City _______________________________ 

State__________________Zip__________ 

Phone_____________________________ 

Email_____________________________ 

 

Player’s Name _______________________ 

Address ____________________________ 

City _______________________________ 

State__________________Zip__________ 

Phone_____________________________ 

Email_____________________________ 

REGISTRATION FORM 

SPONSORSHIP FORM 

Sponsor Name ________________________ 

 

Address _____________________________ 

 

City__________________________________ 

 

State___________________  Zip__________ 

 

Phone________________________________ 

$125 Hole Sponsorship Fee includes 
12”x18” Professional Sign of your 
business at a Tee Box & Recognition 
in the Banquet Program after golf. 

DINNER ONLY 

 

Name_______________________ 

 

Address_____________________ 

 

City ________________________ 

 

State _______________Zip______ 

 

Phone ______________________ 

 

Email _______________________ 

Dinner only $25 


